
 

Policy Update: Mask Requirement 
 
October 7, 2020 
 
Dear Families, 
 
You may have heard news reports about the Michigan Supreme Court’s decision stating, for 
several reasons, that executive orders issued by the Governor regarding COVID-19 are being 
questioned regarding their validity.  
 
After careful consideration, we will be maintaining our Return to School Plan as adopted by our 
school board, along with our Extended COVID-19 Learning Plan (ECOL). We have worked 
closely with the state and various health professionals to develop a plan promoting health and 
safety for students and staff members. The policies laid out are supported by the MI Return to 
School Roadmap, which remains in effect. ​These policies require students to continue 
wearing masks when inside the school building when in common areas or times social 
distancing expectations cannot be maintained.​ Staff will continue to wear masks all day 
unless outside with proper social distancing measures. Masks will not be worn by staff or 
students when eating. 
 
We will continue to monitor legislative action and keep you updated on any changes impacting 
Glenn School. Until any changes occur, we will continue following our Preparedness Plan. Our 
ECOL will be reviewed monthly by staff and the Board of Education.  
 
Glenn Public School and the Board of Education feel the full responsibility of keeping our 
students and staff, along with their families safe. We will continue to adopt policies that ensure 
the safety of those in our community. 
 
Thank you for your support as we work through the struggles presented by this pandemic. The 
support provided to our teachers is invaluable at this time. 
 
Please contact the office with questions or concerns. 
 
Brian Scieszka Cate Plaggemars 
Superintendent/Principal Administrative Assistant 
brian.scieszka@glenn.school cate.rutter@glenn.school 
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